
 

November 27, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

I had the pleasure to work with Raegan Ford Interior Design in the summer of 2017, when she was 

designing the sorority house for Alpha Omicron Pi at the new Greek Leadership Village at Arizona State 

University. As the director of sorority and fraternity life at Arizona State University, I was Reagan’s 

direct point of contact for communication with Arizona State University and the construction 

management team during the construction of the new housing facility.   

Throughout the project there was continuous communication between myself and the design team at 

Raegan Ford Interior Design. The timeline for this project was fast and furious, Raegan Ford Interior 

Design was extremely organized and they were more than prepared for their specified installation date.   

The Alpha Omicron Pi sorority house turned out beautiful, it is a great representation of its chapter 

members and it has a fresh sense of style!   As a testament to Raegan’s design talent, the Alpha Omicron 

Pi sorority house was selected to be featured in an article for “ASU Now” as a representation of the new 

sorority houses on the Greek Village campus.    

It was a pleasure working with Raegan Ford Interior Design and I would be happy to be a reference for 

her. 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Ballinger 

Director 

Fraternity & Sorority Life 

Arizona State University 

Gary.d.ballinger@asu.edu 

 

 


